
 

 

King’s University College presents the 14
th

 annual Cultural Festival 

January 31
st
, 2017 

London, ON:  The King’s University College Cultural Festival returns on February 1
st
 from 7 

p.m. to 10 p.m. in the Joanne & Peter Kenny Theatre, 266 Epworth Ave. London. The Festival 

will feature 12 acts performed by students, staff, faculty and community groups, celebrating over 

15 different cultures. In addition, there will be a special performance by visiting students from 

Kangnam University, Korea. The Kangnam students are at King’s on a short-term exchange as 

part of a long-standing partnership between the two universities.  

 The Sisters of All Nations Singers, a women’s drum group representing first nations from across 

Canada, will open the Festival. They will be followed by acts from the African Students’ 

Association (ASA), the Caribbean Students’ Organization (CSO), Chris Leschied, Indigenous 

Voices, Irish Stew, Joe Michalski, Korean Arts, the London Chinese Ensemble, and the Pakistani 

Students’ Association (PSA), to name a few. Refreshments will be served during intermission.  

There are currently 500 exchange and international students studying at King’s. The Cultural 

Festival is an opportunity to celebrate the diversity on campus. The event is free to attend and 

open to the public. Donations are being accepted for the Refugee Sponsorship Initiative.  

The event, hosted by King’s International, is also supported by the King’s University College 

Students’ Council, CultureWorks, King’s Information Technology Services and Aramark. 

Parking is available in lot 1, on the north side of Epworth Ave.  

King's is a publicly-funded Catholic post-secondary institution founded in 1954. King’s provides 

general and honors degree programs in the liberal arts, social sciences, business, and a master's 

degree in social work. It is positioned in the top rank of institutions of higher learning in Canada 

for the high quality of its teaching faculty and student experience. Institutionally autonomous, 

King’s is academically-affiliated with Western University. King’s is open to students of all faith 

backgrounds, with its community centered on the values of social justice, equality and the 

education of the whole person.  

For more information please contact:  

Jane Antoniak 

Manager, Communications & Media Relations 

King’s University College 

communications@kings.uwo.ca  

519-433-3491 x 4384 

519-719-9366 

@kingsatwestern 

www.kings.uwo.ca 
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